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Dear Parents, 
During this week we covered skills such as synonyms, present, past, and future tense verbs, 
pronouns, contractions, and letter punctuation. We also review Genres such as Poems, 
Narrative Nonfiction and Fiction. The students wrote a draft using similes, they wrote many 
letters and we practiced a lot of comprehensions this week. 
We had a mid-chapter quiz for Math and a chapter test is coming soon! As I had mentioned 
before, I try to go at children's pace; sometimes they devour the material and sometimes I have 
to slow down.  
We started a new chapter in Science, we are learning about Seasons and Weather!  
We continue to talk about our Government, rules, and laws during our Social Studies time. 
COMING UP... 
We will be closed on Monday the 21st to observe Presidents' Day. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and keep it safe! 
Love, 
Ms. Audrey 


